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Dear Cumberland Council,

Thisis _ _and [ am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed
development application (DA2023/0130) for the organic waste transfer plant in 109A Church
St, Lidcombe. The proximity of the plant to residential areas, the narrow road for truck access,
and the potential exacerbation of congestion raise significant concerns for the community.
The proposed plant is only 70 meters away from residential zones, posing potential health
and quality of life issues for residents. Additionally, the narrow road leading to the site is ill-
suited for heavy truck traffic, risking congestion, accidents, and property damage.

Moreover, the addition of a new residential unit 70 meters away will worsen congestion in the
area, negatively affecting the daily commute of residents and straining the local
transportation network further.

I urge the Cumberland Council to consider the adverse impacts on residents and the overall
livability of the area when deciding on DA2023/0130. Please take my objections into account
during the decision-making process.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours sincerely,
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